
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.76/2023-24                                               Date: 13 Dec, 2023 
                                        
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Dear Parents,  

 
Owing to the ongoing Capacity Building workshops for the teachers, the school will remain closed on 14 
December, 2023 (Thursday) for students of Classes PS to Class XII. 
 
In lieu of the above the school will remain open on 16 December, 2023 (Saturday) for Classes PS 
to XII.  The school will follow the Thursday time table. 
 
The Interactive PTM scheduled on 16 Dec, 2023 stands postponed to a later date. 
 
THERE WILL BE NO CHANGE IN THE PLANNED SCHEDULE ON SATURDAY FOR CLASSES PRE- 
SCHOOL AND PRE-PRIMARY.  
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 

         (Principal) 
         

 
 
VPL, Academic Coordinator, HMs (via e-mail)    
A.O, Transport I/C (via e-mail)          
Website I/C, Staff Members (via e-mail) 
A Razdan (File) 
 
 
 


